

Monday 25th March 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Phonics Workshop Year 1

You are invited to a meeting in connection with the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check. The 30-45 minutes. meeting will take place on Wednesday 17th March at 9:20am. The meeting should last between

your child at home will be discussed. Information will be provided in connection with the check and ways in which you can support

Consultations Week. the opportunity to speak with your child's class teacher during this term's Parent/ Teacher Please note that this is not a time to discuss your individual child's progress. You will have had

the hall at 9.20am. Wonderful Wednesday will not take place on this day, due to the workshop The meeting will take place in the main school hall. Please come to the school to be shown into taking place.

We hope to see you there.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Newell

Assistant Head / Phonics Leader